
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

FULL RAMP CLOSURE - SB SR 9/I-95 OFF-RAMP TO EB 
AND WB GATLIN BOULEVARD  
State Road (SR) 9/I-95 Northbound and Southbound Off-Ramps at Gatlin 
Boulevard Roadway Improvements Project 
St. Lucie County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 439761-1-52-01  

The SR 9/I-95 southbound off-ramp to eastbound and westbound Gatlin Boulevard may be closed to traffic                
overnight, 9 p.m., until 6 a.m., Sunday through Thursday, beginning Tuesday, Aug. 1 through Thursday, Aug. 31 for  
milling and resurfacing work. During this closure, motorists will be detoured via the SR 9/I-95 southbound off-ramp 
to Crosstown Parkway (Exit 120), Crosstown Parkway, and SW Village Parkway to Gatlin Boulevard. FHP will be on 
site to assist motorists. Only one ramp will be closed at a time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This work is part of the SR 9/I-95 Northbound and Southbound Off-Ramps at Gatlin Boulevard Roadway                       
Improvements Project in the City of Port St. Lucie, St. Lucie County. Work on this project includes: widening           
southbound SR 9/I-95 to provide a 12-foot auxiliary lane and a 12-foot shoulder (10-foot paved), widening the           
SR 9/I-95 southbound Gatlin Boulevard off-ramp for the addition of a right-turn lane and a left-turn lane, widening 
the inside of the SR 9/I-95 northbound Gatlin Boulevard off-ramp to provide three (3) left-turn lanes, widening         
eastbound and westbound Gatlin Boulevard to provide three 15-foot left-turn lanes, modifying drainage to an open 
system with dry ponds, installing one cantilever sign structure at the southbound SR 9/I-95 off-ramp, and adding new 
signing and pavement markings.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Aaron Watt, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4938 
 

Michael Jacobs, FDOT Project Administrator  
michael.jacobs@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 579-3276 
 
 

Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist     
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

Construction Cost: $4,627,785.77            Construction Start: June 10, 2022             Estimated Completion: Fall 2023 

SR 9/I-95 SB OFF-RAMP TO EB AND WB GATLIN BOULEVARD MAY UNDERGO FULL CLOSURE AUG. 1-31  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Updated: 8/9/2023 
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